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Paragraph #145 Session #7 (2008)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that national human rights institutions and
other relevant national and regional bodies, including the African Commission on
Human and Peoples’ Rights, promote the rights of indigenous peoples and
monitor the implementation of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of
Indigenous Peoples, and ensure that the international standards on indigenous
peoples’ rights are translated into national laws.
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